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WAKE FOREST, NC -- Five choirs from the Raleigh, North Carolina, area will join 
Southeastern Baptist Theological Seminary's music department in celebrating the 1991 
Baptist Hymnal on Tuesday, May 14 at 7:30 p.m. in Southeastern's Binkley Chapel. 

The program is part of a Conference on Music Ministry May 13-17, 1991, coordinated by 
Dr. James W. Good, professor of church music. Burke Raper, minister of music at Grace 
Baptist Church, Durham, North Carolina, will direct the hymn festival. 

Visiting choirs are from Bayleaf Baptist Church, Raleigh; New Hope Baptist Church, Raleigh; 
Grace Baptist Church, Durham; Wake Forest Baptist Church, Wake Forest; and Knightdale 
Baptist Church, Knightdale, North Carolina. 

The public is cordially invited to attend. 
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